
North Dakota Legislative Assembly 
State and Local Government Committee 
 
Dear Senators: 
 
I am opposed to House Bill 1255. I am an avid listener to Prairie Public 
Radio and a frequent watcher of Prairie Public Television. On the radio I 
listen primarily to Scott Prebys’ 10:00 AM, Prebys on Classics. I also 
listen some to the news programs. I watch a variety of Prairie Public 
programs on TV, especially on Sunday night and often during the week 
when there are very interesting programs like Nature, Antics Road 
Show, and American Experience. I sometimes also watch BBC News 
and The News Hour. I find Prairie Public programing to be very worthy 
of support. Besides what I currently watch, I know from raising 3 
children that the programing during the day for children is first rate.  
 
Please vote no to House Bill 1255. I and thousands of Adults and 
children rely on Public radio and public television for information and 
entertainment in our daily lives. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Allen C. Hoberg 
2023 Catherine Drive 
Bismarck, North Dakota     


